

# Kirkbride Elementary School

12150 – 92nd Avenue, Surrey B.C., V3V 1G2 Phone (604) 588-5711 Fax (604) 588-0577

Principal: Mr. Joe Frank Vice Principal: Ms. Lauretta Fenrick

School website: www.surreyschools.ca/schools/kirkbride

December 12, 2016

Mission Statement: The staff of Kirkbride Elementary School is committed to fostering positive, supportive relationships between students, parents and school personnel.

### **Dates to Remember:**

Dec. 13	Early dismissal at 1:33 pm/Parent-Teacher interviews – Call office to book
	Appointment
Dec. 13	ScoutsAbout is cancelled
Dec. 14	PAC Pancake Breakfast at 8:00 am
Dec. 16	8:45 am – Choir/Sing a long – All Parents are welcome!
Dec. 16	Last day of classes
Jan. 3rd	First day back to school
Jan. 16	Kindergarten Registration begins

## Principal's Message

The staff and students have been working very hard these past months as we enter our Winter Break. Parents, if you have not had an opportunity to meet with the teachers to discuss the successes / accomplishments and areas for further improvement of your child(ren), please do so in January. Collaboration and cooperation between school and home is crucial and plays a huge part in student learning. Our goal is to give your child(ren) the best possible educational experience while enrolled here at Kirkbride, and this can only happen if the parents and staff communicate and work together on the needs of each student.

These past 2 weeks have been especially busy and exciting here at Kirkbride. We would like to say good bye to a few staff members who are moving on. Mr. Bexson, EA; Mr. Peter, CCW who has been with Kirkbride for 11 years and is now retiring; Ms. Devji who is going on maternity leave and Mrs. Fenrick, our Vice Prinicpal is moving to another school! We wish them well! We welcome Matthew Cater who is replacing Sheeba Devji and Carla Krekic, our new Vice Principal!

Have a relaxing and restful holiday with your family. We will see you all again on Tuesday, January 3rd at 8:40 a.m. in the year 2017!!

Scouts About is cancelled December 13. See you in the New Year!

### **Rockin' Readers**

November's Rockin' Reader's recognition goes to the following students: Arsh K – Div. 3; Adarsh N – Div 4; Jasmeen N. – Div. 5; Destiny M – Div. 7; Shubhdeep S. – Div. 8; Taneesha P. – Div 9; Sumreet G. – Div. 10; Arsheep M. – Div. 11; Aniyah S. – Div. 12; Alvina R. – Div. 13; Armaan G. – Div. 14; Monica B. – Div. 15; Japnam K – Div. 16; Arjun C. – Div. 17. Well done, Rockin' Readers!!

### **Food Drive**

Thank you all for your generousity in supporting our Food Bank Drive. We are still accepting any canned items.

### Pancake Breakfast

Our PAC Pancake Breakfast is now on Wednesday, December 14 at 8:00 am. We hope to see you all there!

